
Dear Reviewers, 

 

We would like to express our sincerest gratitude to the reviewers and editors for taking the time and 

effort to review the manuscript. We have noted that there were no specific comments for us to 

address. We have taken on board the feedback and review to address the minor language polishing. 

Hence, as native English speakers, we have reviewed back the manuscript to ensure that all 

grammatical, syntactical, formatting, and other language related errors were polished and corrected.  

 

We would like to once again thank the reviewers and editors for conditionally accepting the 

manuscript.  

 

Kind regards, 

Dr James Weiquan Li, M.D. 

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 

Changi General Hospital 

 

 


